
 

 

Thursday 24th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Primary School National Offer 2025-2026 

 

On Wednesday 16th April, the parents/carers of Nursery children should have received an offer 

for Reception places for 2025-2026. 

 

It is important day for our families with children starting school this September.  If your child is 

joining one of our Reception classes at William Byrd Primary School, we are very excited to be 

part of his/her learning journey. 

 

If you have received an offer letter, it is important that you accept the offer by following the link 

included in the letter, as soon as possible.  Please note you must accept your offer by Wednesday 

30th April to secure your child's school place.  

 

If you or any of your friends or family who have children born between 1 September 2020 and 31 

August 2021 and have not applied for a school place, please visit: 

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/article/8503/Starting-primary-school  

 

If you would like to visit our Reception provision and our school, please email: 

enquiries@williambyrd.school or call our school office on 01895 462 394 to arrange a tour. 

 

If you require any further information, please feel free to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms N Edwards 

Head of School 
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